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24th January 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
Y10 Parents’ Evening 
  
I wanted to write to you to let you know that we will have an upcoming Parents’ Evening for our Year 10 group. 
This will be an opportunity to discuss your child’s progress, what you can expect next for them during their first 
year of GCSEs and what additional support, if any, they may need to continue the year strongly. 
  
I also want to take the time to say how impressed we have been by the resilience and dedication our students 
have shown over the past two weeks, particularly during such a difficult time for us as a school and for our Year 
10s as we mourn the loss of one of our own. We would like to thank them, and you as parents, as we continue to 
support one another through this period. In doing so, we have a range of measures in place to provide additional 
help and support to any student who may need it. 
  
Year 10 Parents’ Evening will be held on Thursday 6th February 2025 from 4pm to 6.30pm. Further information 
on this can be viewed below. 
  
Thank you again for all you do towards your child’s learning. As a reminder, if you would like to ask about any 
further support for your child, please do not hesitate to contact the pastoral team. 
  
I look forward to seeing you. 
  
Yours sincerely 
Mr S Roberts 
Head of Year 10 
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Year 10 Parents’ Evening will be held on Thursday 6th February 2025 from 4pm to 6.30pm. 
  
This will provide you with the opportunity to speak to all your child’s teachers regarding their progress, in the first 
half of Key Stage 4. Students will be given appointment sheets in the lead up to the evening and will be 
responsible for making their appointments with their teachers. 
  
An app message will be sent out prior to the evening with a reminder of the event. We kindly ask that all parents 
attend so that we can work together to actively support your child throughout the rest of Year 10 and through 
Key Stage 4. 
  
To gain an understanding of the numbers of people we can expect at Year 10 Parents’ Evening, we would be 
grateful if you could confirm your attendance in the ‘trips’ section of the Arbor app by no later than Friday 31st 
January 2025. 
  
As usual, if you drive to the Academy for either of these events, can you please make sure you park on the school 
playground which will be signposted, not on the leisure centre car park. 
  
To comply with Health and Safety procedures, please ensure that you sign in at the front desk. 
 


